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Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:10 PM
To: 'Kaitlyn A. Luck'
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD; McClure, Dean, 

EMNRD; Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; Mike Bratcher (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us); 'lisa@rwbyram.com'
Subject: RE: Approved Request for Extension to Spud_Goonch 4 9 Fed Com Well No. 214H_Case No. 20185, 

R-20409_Novo Oil & Gas Northern Delaware, LLC

Importance: High

Ms. Kaitlyn A. Luck, 
 
An extension of the Spud date for the following order has been signed as approved by the Director and will soon be 
scanned along with the documents for the extension and will be available on the Division’s Imaging web site. 

 
Hearing Order R-20409 [Case 20185]_Novo Oil & Gas Northern Delaware, LLC_Goonch 4 9 Federal Com Well 
No. 214H (30-015-PENDING)_SEC 4--23S-28E 
 
The new Spud Date is approved for February 29, 2021 
 
A copy of the order is attached. 
 

Leonard Lowe 
Engineering Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: 505-476-3492 
Cell: 505-930-6717 
Fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
 






























